
June 9, 2021  Sent via E-Mail: kathryn.lockyer@peelregion.ca 

Kathryn Lockyer, Regional Clerk 
Region of Peel 
10 Peel Center Drive  
Brampton, ON L6T 4B9 

Dear Ms. Lockyer, 

RE: RESOLUTION IN SUPPORT OF THE REGION OF PEEL’S MOTION REGARDING A 
PROVINCE-WIDE VISION ZERO STRATEGY 

I am writing to advise that at the General Committee meeting held on June 8, 2021, Council passed a 
motion unanimously, requesting the Region of Peel to expedite the designation of the scenic route area 
along the Forks of the Credit Road as a ‘Community Safety Zone’ for early Summer 2021. This matter is 
being recommended for adoption of Council at their meeting scheduled on June 22, 2021. 

The resolution reads as follows: 

That the Region be requested to expedite the designation of the scenic route area along the Forks 
of the Credit Road as a ‘Community Safety Zone’ for early Summer 2021 as it meets the goal 
within the Region of Peel's Road Safety Strategic Plan (2018-2022) to improve road safety. 

For more information regarding this matter, please contact the undersigned directly by e-mail to 
laura.hall@caledon.ca or by phone at 905.584.2272 ext. 4288.  

Thank you for your attention to this matter and we look forward to your response. 

Sincerely,  

Laura Hall, Director, Corporate Services / Town Clerk 

June 9, 2021
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